
 
 

Memorandum 
June 29, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  TR-061594 - File 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager  
 
Subject: TR-061594 – City of Washougal GCPF Project 

 
 
 
On March 14, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $20,000 for installation of median barriers at a 
railroad crossing located on 24th Street, in Washougal, Washington. 
 
On June 29, 2007, the city of Washougal submitted a request for reimbursement for work 
pursuant to commission order. Commission staff conducted a site visit on June 19, 2007, 
and verified that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the 
order approving the grant. 
 
Please close this docket.  
 


